STANDISH VOICE

MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES
June 18, 2019
The meeting commenced at 7.45pm

Management Committee present: Paul Ogden, Gill Foster, Janet Monks, Ron Wade, Dave King, Brian Jones, Fran Aiken, Nicky Ogden, Diane Gore, Sarah Djali, Allan Foster, Kathy Robertson
1. Apologies: Nic MacMillan, Nicky Ogden, Andrew Holliday, Karen Bliss Declarations of interest: Paul Ogden and Janet Monks (proximity to Robin Hill planning application site)
2. Minutes: The minutes of May’s Management Committee meeting were passed without alteration.
3. Update - meetings: Gill said there had been no meetings with Wigan Council in the past month, but there had been a number of emails to arrange for the publicity of the Neighbourhood Plan referendum. Gill said a meeting with the new Chief Executive of Wigan Council would be sought for after the referendum.
4. Planning applications: Standish Voice representatives Paul Ogden and Sarah Djali met the developers, Keir, and their planning consultant to talk about the proposed Robin Hill planning application. Paul said the meeting was cordial but Keir was told that its planning application needed to comply with the Neighbourhood Plan, if adopted, and that the policies within the plan could not be negotiated. Standish Voice was told that the planning application had been due to be submitted in early June but this would now be after the referendum vote.

5. SNP referendum: Gill said leaflets, posters and banners were being organised for campaigning to vote yes in the referendum. She said that Wigan Council and the local councillors were prevented from campaigning for or against the plan. She said she was in the process of applying for a grant to cover SV campaigning expenses.
6. Standish Christmas Market: Kathy said preparations for the Market were going well and the window of interest for general traders would soon be open.

7. Update from lead committee members: None.
7.   Date of next meeting: Tuesday, July 16.
The meeting ended at 8.30pm


